
Hi everyone, 

I wanted to share with you a copy of an e mail that I had sent to Glenn Bailey.    

Fran 

Hi Glenn,

A long time friend of mine, Tim Sexton, is a co founder of the Make 
Good's Group who is sponsoring the temporary Oct 7-9th festival in 
Woodley Park and the Sepulveda Basin. Set up and clean up will last 
a few weeks.   Based on his past involvements in the music and 
entertainment field, I think he can pull this off without any long 
term impacts to the park.  Short term impacts such as trash, using 
recycled goods, creating traffic options,  mitigating noise, staying 
away from the natural wildlife ponds, etc, seems to be addressed. Of 
course, I appreciate that you may have other concerns that may or 
may not have been addressed.

Although this might seem like an overwhelming music, arts and 
food gathering, the relatively short term impacts should be 
mitigated with the bond posted to restore any damage to the park 
to a pre festival condition.  Perhaps some of the thousands of 
visitors will become aware of the recreational opportunities and the 
importance of the basin and will become supporters of its continued 
protection and the restoration of this unique resource.

I was told that a portion of the tickets sold will go to the LA Parks 
Foundation with 50 % of the proceeds going to the Sepulveda Basin.

Anyway, I wanted to let you know that I know and trust Tim to make 
good on his commitments if that is helpful in your final decision 
relating to this festival.  If you have any questions, please let me 
know.

Best regards,

Fran

Sent from my iPad




